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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 624 ,s. 2022

SCLIDARITY MEETING

To: Dr. Aser Samsona ~ Principal IV, Asuncion NiE
Ms. Joan Vila - Teacher, Asuncion NiIS

Attached herewith is a letter from Giovanni I. Gulanes, Head of Provincial Sports and
Youth Development Office (PSYDO) inviting Ms. Jo-ann D. Vila to attend the solidarity
meeting on April 22,2022, 9:00 a.m. at Provincial Sports and Youth Development Office.
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subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules ang regulations.

Health and safety protocols must be strictly observed by all participants in all

undertakings relative o this envieavor.

Plcase be guided accordingly.

~

PP,

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: {084} 216-6742 | Telefox {084) 2166506
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




. Repubilic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL SPORTS AND YOUTH
DEVELOPMENT OFFICE (PSYDO)

18 April 2022

DR. DEE D. SILVA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd Davao del Norte

This Province

Through: MR. CLEMENTE TIMBAL

Sports Coordinator .
DepEd, Davao del Norte Division

Dear Dr. Silva:
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In line with the preparation of the 2022 Governor's Cup Table Tennis Tournament, we would like to
invite JO-ANN D. VILA (Asuncion National High School) to attend the Solidarity Meeting on 22 April
2022, 9:00 AM at the Provincial Sports and Youth Development Office, 2™ Floor DavNor Commercial
Building, Davao del Norte Sports and Tourism Complex, Mankilam, Tagum City, this Province.

We are looking forward to your most positive response.
Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

PG Department Head, PSYDO

Norte Sports and Tourism

Tagum City, Davao del Norte




